
 

Pastor Steve Griffin 

 402-646-0714 

stephenpaulgriffin@gmail.com  

Bellwood Mennonite Church 

520 South B Street 

Milford, NE 68405 

402-761-2709 

Weekly prayer requests from        
Central Plains Mennonite     

Conference 

Pray for your sister churches 
in Southeastern Iowa: First of 

Iowa City, West Union,      
Wellman, East Union, Kalona, 
Washington, Wayland, Sugar 

Creek, Pleasant View, and Zion 
Mennonite Churches.  

 Joy  is the 

pervasive sense  
of well-being  

that results from intimately 
knowing  

God’s love  
and believing that  

love wins. 

Happy Birthday 
 

Jared Stauffer (Mon) 

Lanny Stauffer (Tues) 

Jerolyn Urbach (Thurs) 

Happy Anniversary 
Jason & Tara Stahl          

(Thurs) 

Troy & Michaela Pickerill 
(Thurs) 



What’s happening at Bellwood this week:  

Monday, February 19th - Council Meeting - 6:00 pm 

Wednesday, February 21st - Grounded Guys - 7:00 - 8:30 pm 

Thursday, February 22nd  - A.A. & Alanon - 7:30 pm 

 

February  18, 2024 
 

Prelude:  Janice Donoghue   
 

Announcements &  

Call to Worship:   John Goertzen   

 

Congregational Singing:  
 

Children’s Church: 
 

Prayer:  Don Yeackley 
 

Special Music: Bellwood Septet  
 

Scripture:  Stephanie Svehla 

   Galatians 5:16-25 
 

Message:  Steve Griffin 

   “Becoming Human” 
 

Doxology:  

Please drop your offering in the box at the back of the church. 

Baby Mira 
The spread of God’s Kingdom among 
all nations 

****Sunday Morning Schedule**** 
 

9:15 am - Adult & Jr./Sr. High Sunday School 

10:00 am - Worship in Person & on YouTube Stream 

Welcome to Bellwood Mennonite 
Church! Whether you are joining us    
on-site or online, we are so happy to 

have you worship with us today! 

How can we show a Jesus-looking God          

if we don’t read a Jesus-looking Bible?  

Last Week:   Worship Attendance  54 / Online  13 
 

15th Week Budget Report 

Budget Giving Summary  Last Week           Fiscal YTD 
Contributions   $3,455    

A “Chili Cook-off” contest will be 
held after church today. For a free 
will donation, you may enjoy chili, 

cinnamon rolls, and fellowship. The 
winning chili will be chosen by 

bucks, not ballots! All proceeds will 
be donated to Hope Crisis Center. 


